In accordance with Nodaway-Holt R-VII School Board Policy IGBE (Students in Foster Care), the District designates the following individual as the liaison for foster care students:

Erin Hageman
409 Hickory Street
Maitland, MO 64466
Phone: 660-935-2514
Email: ehageman@nodholt.org

The liaison will provide assistance regarding all aspects of the enrollment, placement, transfer and withdrawal of children in foster care and serve as the point of contact for the Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (DESE) and the Missouri Children’s Division. The liaison will also work with DESE and the Children’s Division to implement the District’s complain resolution process.

Fore more information visit: Missouri Department of Elementary and Secondary Education (Foster Care) –
https://dese.mo.gov/quality-schools/student-support-services/foster-care 
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